
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING 

Good Samaritan Hospital 
St. Elizabeth’s Medical Center 

Holy Family Hospital 
Morton Hospital 

St. Anne’s Hospital 
        
The Massachusetts Department of Public Health will conduct a hearing to permit comment on the 
Notice of Intent to Acquire application filed on 9/12/24 by the parties below with respect to the 
change in corporate control by the Applicant.  

Facility Name: Current Licensee: Applicant: Address: 

Good Samaritan 
Hospital 

Steward Good Samaritan 
Medical Center 

BMC Community 
Hospital Corporation 

235 North Pearl 
Street, 
Brockton, MA 
02301 

St. Elizabeth’s 
Medical Center 

Steward St. Elizabeth’s 
Medical Center of Boston, 
Inc. 

BMC Community 
Hospital Corporation II 

736 Cambridge 
Street, Boston, 
MA 02135 

Holy Family 
Hospital – Methuen 
campus 

Steward Holy Family 
Hospital, Inc. 

LG Newcorp Inc., wholly 
owned by Lawrence 
General Hospital 

70 East Street, 
Methuen, MA 
01844 

Holy Family 
Hospital -Haverhill 
campus 

Steward Holy Family 
Hospital, Inc. 

LG Newcorp Inc., wholly 
owned by Lawrence 
General Hospital 

140 Lincoln 
Avenue, 
Haverhill, MA 
01830 

Morton Hospital  Morton Hospital, A 
Steward Family Hospital 
Inc. 

LifeSpan of 
Massachusetts – 
Taunton, Inc. 

88 Washington 
Street, Taunton, 
MA 02780 

St. Anne’s Hospital Steward St. Anne’s 
Hospital Corporation 

Lifespan of 
Massachusetts – Fall 
River, Inc. 

795 Middle 
Street, Fall 
River, MA 02721 

 
The Department will conduct a hearing pursuant to 105 CMR 130.109(C) virtually by conference 
call to promote public access. This hearing will not be adjudicatory in nature, but rather a public 
forum for the presentation of any comments which may be relevant to the Department’s 
consideration of the proposed change. 



 
The hearing is scheduled for Thursday, September 19, 2024, at 6:00 PM. Members of the public and 
other interested parties may join the hearing by phone using the following information: 
 
Phone Number: 888-769-8716 

Passcode:   9605218 
 
 
Written comments concerning this matter may be submitted to the Department of Public Health, 
Division of Health Care Facility Licensure and Certification, Attn:  Licensure Unit Coordinator, 67 
Forest Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 or by email to HFLLicenseAction@Mass.Gov  Comments will 
be accepted up to 9:00 A.M. on September 20th.  All written comments submitted to the 
Department may be posted on the Department’s website and released in response to a request for 
public records.   
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